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      BY E-MAIL  
 
February 25, 2011 
 
 
David Sinclair 
Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. 
215 Mellick Ave. 
P.O. Box 2680 
Kenora  ON  P9N 3X8 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sinclair:  
 
Re: Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. – Board File No. EB-2010-0135 

And Late Payment Penalty – Board File No. EB-2010-0295 
 
 

On February 24, 2011 Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. (“Kenora Hydro”) notified 
the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) that it would be unable to file the Late Payment 
Penalty rate rider information by the due date, March 1, 2011,  set out in the EB-2010-
0295 Decision and Order. Kenora Power requested that the Board extend Kenora 
Power’s due date to March 4, 2011.   
 
The Board grants the extension requested by Kenora Power.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
 
c:  Parties of Record (EB-2010-0295 and EB-2010-0135) 
 


